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From: Butler, John [John.Butler@fpl.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
cc: Keino Young; 'Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us' 

Subject: 

Attachments: 5.20.10 Letter re Request to change AFUDC rate.pdf 

Thursday, May 20,2010 3:OO PM 

Electronic Filing I Docket 100133-El I FPL's Request to Change AFUDC Rate 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

John T. Butler, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
561 -304-5639 
John.Butler@fpl.com 

b. Docket No. 100133-El 
In re: Review of Florida Power & Light Company's current allowance for funds used during construction rate 

c. Documents are being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There are a total of 7pages in the attached document. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is Florida Power 8 Light Company's letter requesting a change to its AFUDC rate 
pursuant to Order No. PSC-10-0298-PCO-El. with attached schedules 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation to this request 

John T. Butler, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

John.Butler@fol.com 
561 -304-5639 

. 
The FPL Law Department is proud to be an ABA-EPA Law Office Climate Challenge Partner. Please think before you print1 

The information contained in this electronic message is confidential information intended only for the use of the named recipient(s) and may be the subject of 
attorney-client pnvilege. If the reader of this electronic message is not the named recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the named 
recipient, you are nereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited and no privilege is waived. If 
you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone (305) 552-3922 or by replying to this electronic message. Thank you 
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9260 Wesl Flagler Street, Mlaml, FL 33374 

May 20,201 0 

Ms. Anne Cole 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Adniinislrative Serviccs 
Florida Public Service Cominission 
2540 Sbumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Request to Change AFUDC Rate 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Per Order No. PSC-10-0298-PCO-E1 in  Docket No. 1001 3 3 4 3  -Review of Florida Power & 
Light Company's current allowance for funds used during construction rate, Florida Power & 
.Light Company (FPL,) requests lliat the Florida Public Service Conimission approvc a change 
to the rate FPL uses to capitalize tho allowance for funds used during consliuction (AFUDC) 
from 7.41% to 6.41%, effective April 1,2010. The 6.41% rate is calculated as ofMarch 31, 
2010 using the 10.00% rcturn on common equity approved by the Commission in Order No. 
PSC- 10-01 53-FOP-Et and as shown on the attached schedules. 

Sincerely, 

Director, Regulatory Accouuting 

Eniail: gloria,Iopez@fpl,coin 
Ph. 305-552-4964 

Attachnicnts 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket No. 100133-E1 

Keino Young, Esq. 
Division of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
kvoun@hm.state.fl.us 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been fbmished 
by electronic delivery this 20th day of May, 2010, to the following: 

J. R. Kelly, Esq. 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
1 11 West Madison Street, Room 81 2 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Kellv.ir@,lea.state.fl.us 

I 

By: Is/ John T. Butler 
John T. Butler, Esq. 
Fla. Bar No. 283479 
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